
www.regalwine.com   @valderiz

“Beautiful blackberry and 
blueberry aromas with notes 
of honeysuckle. Full-bodied 
with firm, silky tannins and 
an intense, chewy finish. 
Needs time to open. From 
organically grown grapes.”
CERTIFIED ORGANIC

93 POINTS

www.regalwine.com   @valderiz

“Beautiful blackberry and 
blueberry aromas with notes 
of honeysuckle. Full-bodied 
with firm, silky tannins and 
an intense, chewy finish. 
Needs time to open. From 
organically grown grapes.”
CERTIFIED ORGANIC

93 POINTS

www.regalwine.com   @valderiz

“Beautiful blackberry and 
blueberry aromas with notes 
of honeysuckle. Full-bodied 
with firm, silky tannins and 
an intense, chewy finish. 
Needs time to open. From 
organically grown grapes.”
CERTIFIED ORGANIC

93 POINTS

www.regalwine.com   @valderiz

“Beautiful blackberry and 
blueberry aromas with notes 
of honeysuckle. Full-bodied 
with firm, silky tannins and 
an intense, chewy finish. 
Needs time to open. From 
organically grown grapes.”
CERTIFIED ORGANIC

93 POINTS

www.regalwine.com   @valderiz

“Beautiful blackberry and 
blueberry aromas with notes 
of honeysuckle. Full-bodied 
with firm, silky tannins and 
an intense, chewy finish. 
Needs time to open. From 
organically grown grapes.”
CERTIFIED ORGANIC

93 POINTS

www.regalwine.com   @valderiz

“Beautiful blackberry and 
blueberry aromas with notes 
of honeysuckle. Full-bodied 
with firm, silky tannins and 
an intense, chewy finish. 
Needs time to open. From 
organically grown grapes.”
CERTIFIED ORGANIC

93 POINTS

Valderiz De Chiripa 2019 Valderiz De Chiripa 2019 Valderiz De Chiripa 2019

Valderiz De Chiripa 2019 Valderiz De Chiripa 2019 Valderiz De Chiripa 2019


